
 

      2022 

Westminster Baseball Association 

Sponsorship 

Dear Friend of Youth, 

It’s that time of year at Westminster Baseball Association for our organization to search for sponsorship for our 

upcoming 2022 season.  We are a 501 (c) (3) non-profit organization located in Westminster, Maryland.  Our mission is 

to use the sport of baseball as an instrument to help all the young players develop positive character traits and values 

that will aid success in the rest of their lives.  Your commitment will ensure continued success of our league for the more 

than 425 families who will participate.  We need your support to continue the service to the youth of Westminster. 

One hundred percent of your $425 donation as a sponsor will go directly to the kids.  The money generated:  funds 

uniforms, equipment, safety programs, field maintenance, and provides scholarships. 

We will need a verbal commitment and/or check by Sat. March 5th to be able to complete jerseys and banners.   

In return you will receive: 

❖ YOUR Business Name on team jerseys and 3’x5’ banner displayed at the field 

❖ Sponsor listing and a hyperlink on our web site – http://www.westminsterbaseballassociation.com/ 

❖ Team sponsored plaque for display at your business 

❖ A presence at: 

➢ Opening day parade in April 

➢ Golf Tournament on May 27 

It has been said, “It takes a community to raise a child.”  We hope you can be a part of our community.  Your support will 

help us continue to teach: teamwork, fair play, good sportsmanship, and the meaning of community.  We hope we can 

count on you!  For further questions, call Doug Goodson at (443) 398-5501. Please email your confirmation and the 

attached Sponsor Data Sheet to Doug at: dpgoodone@msn.com  Please mail checks to: (payable to WBA)    Westminster 

Baseball Association, PO Box 2008 Westminster, MD 21158. 

Sincerely,   

Doug Goodson                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                    

Westminster Baseball Association                                                                                                                                                      

501 (c) (3) Organization                                                                                                                                                                 

Member of Westminster Area Recreation Council 

  

  

ADA STATEMENT 

The  Americans  with   Disabilities Act  applies  to  the  Carroll  County  Government  and  its  programs, services,  activities and   facilities.  Anyone requiring an auxiliary aid or service for effective communication or who has 

a complaint should contact Madeline M. Morey, The Americans with Disabilities Act Coordinator, 410.386.3600, 1.888.302.8978, MD Relay 7-1-1/1.800.735.2258,  or  email mmorey@ccg.carr.org  as soon as possible but no 

later than 72 hours before the scheduled event. 
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